## CORRESPONDENCE FOR OFF COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 16/2/2015

## **OUTWARDS CORRESPONDENCE:**

HCC GM & Councillors – request silt removed from sedimentation ponds in Lime Kiln Bay Wetlands not be stored at Frog Hollow in Oatley Park – causing loss of habitat, weed infestation

Chris Tyler – appointment as auditor for OFF financial accounts for 2014

NCC – 2015 Insurance Cover for Member Groups – EOI submitted

HCC Protocol & Events Officer – OFF happy with its stall at Australia Day Festival in Oatley Park

Jake, Smiggins Reservations – thanks for being so helpful and obliging, we enjoyed our stay

## INWARDS CORRESPONDENCE:

HCC Mayor – invitation to Graham Lalchere (as President) to buy tickets for Mayoral Ball (1 May) and to join Charity Sleep Out (7 March)

Patrick James (new member) – suggestions for improving audibility in Uniting Church Hall

Request for Oatley Park tracks brochure (via OFF website)

Total Environment Centre – Living Landscapes campaign – poster, postcards + order form

CBA – quarterly statement for cheque account

1 membership renewal

Smiggins Hotel – winter season brochure (addressed to OFF members who've stayed in summer)

## JOURNALS & NEWSLETTERS:

Hut News February 2015 + Environmental Questionnaire to Candidates (NSW State Election) Bushland Bulletin (Bankstown Bushland Soc.) No 74 (January 2015) Mark Coure's Community Newsletter January 2015